Upcoming Speakers

Paducah Symphony Orchestra

December 11

Michael Ceglinski, Principal of

McCracken County High School

December 18

Club Leaders

Chris McNeill

President

Jamie Futrell

President-Flect

Phyllis B. Russell

Secretary

John A Williams Jr.

Vice President

Thomas Scott Taylor

Treasurer

Missy R Eckenberg

iPast President

Michael A. Muscarella

Membership Chair, Past President

Debbie DeWeese

Club Executive Secretary

Birthdays

James A. Sigler

December 08

Kevin Shannon

December 10

Ronald Jackson

December 10

Royce N. English

December 12

Keith Wilke

December 12

Timus G Taylor

December 16

Joni Hogancamp

December 19

Mary E. Hammond

December 23

Michael P. Resnick

December 24

Scott Garrett

December 25

Chris McNeill December 25

Susan Guess

December 26

David R. Clark

December 29

Robert Turok December 30

GearTeeth The Rotary Club of Paducah Website: www.PaducahRotary.org December 04, 2013 Issue 75, Number 20

Gear Teeth is published weekly except New Year's. Easter, Quilt Week.

4th of July, Labor Day, Thanksgiving and Christmas.

Chorus Brings Holiday Spirit to Rotary

December 4th, 2013

The Rotary Club of Paducah welcomed the Paducah Symphony Orchestra's Children's Chorus, under the direction of Dr. Bradley Almquist, to our lunch meeting on Wednesday. The children sang holiday music ranging from spirituals to show tunes to lift spirits and brighten moods. They also collected donations to sing Jingle Bells on the Symphony's Christmas Concert. They will be featured as part of the Paducah Symphony's Christmas Celebration on December 14 at 7:30 p.m. at the Carson Center. Daniel Sene, executive director of the Paducah Symphony Orchestra, also accepted a charity check to support the educational endeavors of the symphony.

Announcements

December 4th, 2013

We are happy to announce the results of the election for our Board of Directors. Elected to serve a two-year term were Robert Alexander, Michael Byers, Melanie McNeill, and Ashley Wright. Selected to serve a one-year term were Clay Howerton, Dee Dee Whittaker, and Ralph Young. They will be joining returning directors Basil Drossos, Hutch Smith, Shawn Turner, and Debbie Wattier, who will be completing a two-year term.

Be sure to keep your scheduled appointment to ring bells for the Salvation Army next Wednesday, December 11. If you still need to schedule a time, contact Debbie in the Rotary Office. Dress warmly and practice your rendition of Hal's song. That should bring in the donations! We will be collecting corporate and personal donations at Wednesday's Rotary Lunch Meeting as well.

Rotarian Frank Bennett invited Rotarians to the grand opening of Caryl Bryer Fallert-Gentry's exhibit "Thirty Quilts for Thirty Years" on Friday, December 6 from 5 to 7 p.m. at the Quilt Museum.

Jamie Futrell announced that 48 members had perfect attendance for the month of November. We had a 49.7% attendance rate for the month. John Williams, Jr. won the attendance prize and Ron Jackson won the birthday flowers.

Rotary Foundation Status:

Every Rotarian Every Year - 98% of Club Paul Harris Fellows - 75 members, 42% of Club Paul Harris Society - 33 members, 19% of Club

Guests

Student Guests: Seth Powell-St. Mary; David Clardy, Reagan Webb, and Sergio Vega-McCracken County; and Jeremiah White - Paducah Tilghman

Jan Keen - guest of Debbie Wattier;

Susan Carr - guest of Lewis Carr;



Chris Johnson – guest of club.